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avid rejoiced in the victories and
D the many blessings bestowed upon

him by the Lord. He also expressed
great joy In the mere presence of his God.
It's one thing to enjoy the blessings of the
Lord in our lives, but do we take delight in
His person? David truly LOVED the Lord's
presence in his life. The greatest blessing
of all i1s being in the presence of the Most
High God and being showered with His
unfailing love!

February is dubbed “The Month of Love™ at
Christian Media Inc. All during the month
we celebrate God's love for us as we invite
His people to share His love with others.
Cross Reference Library is inviting the
community to stop in and sign Valentine
Cards that will be shared with area nursing
home residents. This outreach to our
community will be going on for the entire
month, so feel free to stop by, sign your
name and share a word about God's love.

Another promotion we are running this
month 1s our annual Valentine Line. As
husbands and wives call the Valentine Line
to share their love for one another,
listeners are enjoying hearing the
messages and being encouraged by the
tender words. Callers are also being
entered into the drawing for prizes to be
given away during the Coffee Break on
February 29th, So, if you haven’t called the

“The king rejoices in Your strength,
Lord. How great is his joy in the
victories You give! Surely You have
granted him unending blessings and

made him glad with the joy of Your
presence. For the king trusts in the
Lord; through the unfailing love of the
Most High he will not be shaken.”
Psalm 21:1,6-7

Valentine Line, you still have a little time to
encourage your spouse and be entered in
the drawing.

March i1s shaping up to be another exciting
month as we prepare for Holy Week! Holy
Week Services will be aired each day from
12:05pm to 12:30pm March 25t to March
29t on 97.1FM. Local pastors will be
sharing messages to prepare our hearts for
the celebration of resurrection Sunday. On
Saturday, March 30t", we are planning,
once again, to participate in Grace Chapel's
community Easter Egg Hunt. Last year we
were able to give away 219 balloons and
160 gospel tracts. The Gideons joined us
and gave away over 200 New Testaments.
Please pray for a great impact from each of
these ministries!

Thank you for your support that makes it
possible for this ministry to have an impact
“on the air and on the street”!

Russ Garrett
General Director
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